Outlook

Change in Status Notification from OREGON COAST COMMUNITY COLLEGE

From OREGON COAST COMMUNITY COLLEGE <exitscounseling@globalfas.com>
Date Wed 3/5/2025 1:32 PM

To .

Cc  Financial Aid <finaid@oregoncoast.edu>

[ 1 attachment (1 MB)
ExitsCounseling.pdf;

WARNING: This email originated from outside of Oregen Coast Community College. DO NOT CLICK ANY LINKS OR OPEN
ATTACHMENTS unless you recognize the sender and know the contents are safe.

Dear

We were notified of a change in your attendance status at OREGON COAST COMMUNITY COLLEGE.
This status change required a review of the funds you obtained to assist you in paying for school. We
have completed this review and the results are attached.

Any page that require your signature, please return to OREGON COAST COMMUNITY COLLEGE. If you
are unable to access your attachment, please contact the Financial Aid Department at OREGON COAST
COMMUNITY COLLEGE for a printed copy of your results.

This mailing contains confidential material. If you were not the intended recipient, please notify
OREGON COAST COMMUNITY COLLEGE and delete all copies.




